
Police urge missing teenager
to  return  home  or  get  in
touch

UPDATE  15  SEPTEMBER  –  Bonnie
Bradley,  reported  missing  from
Leith  has  been  traced  safe  and
well.
Police are becoming increasingly concerned for the well-being
of Bonnie Bradley, 13, who has been missing from the Leith
area of Edinburgh since Tuesday, 10 September 2024.

Bonnie is white, 5ft5 in height, of average build and has long
brown hair. It is not known what she is wearing.

Inspector  Quentin  Russell,  Police  Scotland,  Edinburgh,
said:“We have been making extensive enquiries since Bonnie was
reported missing but so far she has not been traced.

“There was a possible sighting of her getting on a No 11 bus
on  Ferry  Road,  Leith  between  2pm  and  3pm  on  Friday,  13
September, but that has yet to be confirmed.

“We believe she is still in the Edinburgh area and may be
staying with someone she knows but again, as she is only 13-
year-old, we need to make sure she is safe and well.

“She has not been away from family for this length of time
hence our and her family’s concern.

“If you have any information on Bonnie’s whereabouts please
call police via 101 quoting incident number 0771 of 11 of
September 2024.
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“We’d also urge Bonnie to return home or get in touch with
police as soon as possible.”


